
Canadian Square and Round Dance Society 

Annual General Meeting 

Friday, July 22nd, 2022 

 

Vice-President’s Report  -- Garry Dodds 

 

Our SOCAN, RE-Sound and Entandem Project team have been doing a great 

job working on getting an agreement to make copywrite tariff’s and fees easier to 

understand and apply four our dance leaders.  Dave Western, our team leader 

has supplied an updated report which is attached to this report.  In addition to 

Dave, the team consists of Geoff Clarke, Gavin Currie, and Arlo Speer. 

 


